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Upcoming Dates 

Friday 8th April – INSET day 

11th April – 22nd April  Easter Holidays 

 

Weekly Achievers 

Well done to all our achievers, we have double hot 

chocolate today for last week and this week’s 

achievers. Double the fun!  

 

Parents Evenings 

Thank you for attending parents evening on Monday 

and Tuesday, it was so lovely to see people back in the 

building.  

The comments parents made to myself, the staff and 

governors, were all very positive and I think we were 

all just pleased to regain another bit of normality.  

Many of our families from Year 1 and Perran, also 

popped in to take a look around school, visit the book 

shop, try some food samples and speak to the nursing 

and together for families teams. 

Parents evening for Kynance, Lamorna and Perran will 

be rearranged as soon as possible.  

Thank you for all your positive comments about the 

organisation of the evening and the additional 

information in the hall. Hopefully we can develop on 

this further going forward.  

Author & Illustrator Visit 

Karl Newson and Duncan Beedle visited school last 

Monday afternoon for an assembly and created great 

excitement and lots of giggles about their new book - 

I really, really need a wee! 

 

The children loved the visit and were delighted they 

stayed on for some of our parents evening to sign 

books.  

Thank you to Stories by the Sea for orgnaising. 

 

 

 

 

 

Class  Week ending 25.03 

Treen Cadie 

Perran Hugo  

Lamorna Quinn 

Kynance Chloe 

Gwithian Reggie  

Godrevy Max 
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Community 

 

Roll up! for a circus of dreams at the Minack 

this Easter 

  
The Minack is delighted to offer local children 
and families a special 50% discount on tickets 
for selected performances of Hetty Feather, 
based on the popular books by Jacqueline 
Wilson.  
Use the discount code NEWLYN20 to enable 
you to receive their discount. 
This discount only applies for 7pm 
performances on Monday – Wednesday 10 – 
12 April and only families of children attending 
schools in the following postcodes are eligible: 
TR18, TR19, TR20, TR26, TR27. 
 
We ask parents not to circulate this 
information, as those with children not 
attending local schools are not eligible for this 
discount and may be refused admission. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Ives Skatepark 

 

 

   St Ives Kite Fest 

  This Saturday (26th), 2pm on The Island 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


